
 

 

 
October 6, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Community User Group, 
 
In order to help protect all community members, including seniors and people with 

the cancellation of Community Use of School permits until January 15, 2021 as we navigate 
phase two of covid and will inform all user groups on the status of reopening at that time. 
 

We will continue to keep our students, parents, and communities informed by releasing 
COVID-19 information updates through the following channels: 
 

Website: www.sgdsb.ca 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/SGDSB 
Twitter:  @SGDSB 

 

Superior-Greenstone District School Board continues 


